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News Release .
Communiqué Ontario

Ministry of the Ministére du
Attorney General Procureur général

For Immediate Release
November 15, 2005
MCGUINTY GOVERNMENT DECLARES ONE LAW FOR ALL ONTARIANS

Only Canadian Law To Apply To Family Law Arbitrations

TORONTO — All family law arbitrations in Ontario will be conducted using only
Canadian law under proposed legislation introduced by the McGuinty government,



Attorney General Michael Bryant announced today.

Under the proposed legislation, resolutions based on other laws and principles —
including religious principles — would have no legal effect and would amount to advice
only.

“There is one family law for all Ontarians and that is Canadian law,” said Bryant.

People would still have the right to seek advice from any source in matters of family law,
including religious leaders. However, such advice would not be enforced by the courts.
“We have heard from those seeking greater protections for women,” said Sandra
Pupatello, Minister Responsible for Women’s Issues. “In addition to this proposed
legislation, we also plan to develop new community outreach and education programs to
better inform Ontarians about family law and arbitrations. That would mean people,
especially vulnerable women, would have more information about their choices and their
rights under Canadian family law.”

Also, in an effort to further protect vulnerable people, the government is introducing
changes to the Children’s Law Reform Act that would, if passed, ensure violence and
abuse are considered when determining the best interests of a child in the context of
custody and access.

“This change demonstrates our government’s commitment to ensure the safety of women
and children in Ontario,” said Bryant.
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Contacts:

Greg Crone

Minister’s Office

(416) 326-1785

Brendan Crawley

Communications Branch

(416) 326-2210

Disponible en francais
www.attorneygeneral.jus.gov.on.ca
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